RE: Sunoco Pipeline L.P.’s Mariner East 2 Environmental Permit Applications

Domenic Rocco

Program Manager

Waterways and Wetlands Program
PADEP Southeast Regional Office
2 East Main Street

Norristown, PA 19401 AUG 11 2016

Dear Mr. Rocco,

I am writing to you regarding Sunoco Pipeline’s Mariner East 2 Project and their Title 25, PA Code;
Chapter 102 (Erosion & Sediment Control) and Chapter 105 (Water Obstructions & Encroachment)
permit applications.

I would simply like to state for the record that Sunoco Pipeline representatives have been in touch with
me since 2013 for this project. They described how it would impact my property, and over the course
of the past three years have shared information on construction methods, environmental protection
practices, and pipeline safety.

The company encouraged me to attend the Open House session they held in my county, where I was
given the opportunity to directly question the Project Manager and senior project officials representing
Right-of-Way, Environmental, Safety, and Construction.

During negotiations, I found Sunoco to be respectful, fair and responsive to my concerns.
Having dealt with Sunoco for nearly 3 years on Mariner East 2, I can attest to the company’s
commitment to transparency to ensuring that landowners are informed during project development.

This letter does not require a response.

ontergsso, Jr.
607 South Speakman Lane
West Chester, PA 19380



